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Howatt, Kathy

From: Sean Mahoney <smahoney@clf.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 3:16 PM

To: Howatt, Kathy

Cc: Nick Bennett; Landis Hudson (landis@mainerivers.org); jburrows; Jeffrey Reardon

Subject: Shawmut Project Draft Order comments

Attachments: Maine NGO comments on Shawmut Project Draft Order 8-18-21.pdf; DPugh cv Jan 

2021.pdf; Shawmut_fact_sheet_3-17-11.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Ms. Howatt,  

                        On behalf of Atlantic Salmon Federation, Conservation Law Foundation, Maine Rivers and 

Natural Resources Council of Maine, attached please find comments on the Department’s Draft Order,  

 Brookfield White Pine Hydro LLC, L-19751-33-H-N. Also attached are two documents referenced in the comments 

as attachments.  An electronic copy is also being sent to those on the Department’s service list in this matter via 

bcc.  Thank you for your attention to these comments.     

 

Sean Mahoney (he/him/his) Executive Vice President-Conservation Law Foundation-53 Exchange Street-Suite 200-

Portland, ME 04101-P:(207)-210-6439 ext 5012-E: smahoney@clf.org 

 


